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Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 1st March 2024 

NEW DIARY DATE 

Mrs Arnaud (SENCO) has    

arranged a SEN Coffee    

morning on Friday 8th 

March at 9:15. ADDvanced 

Solutions are attending the meeting and this is a 

great opportunity to have a chat, enjoy a brew 

and ask any questions you may have.  

For further information on what ADDvanced         

Solutions offer please visit their   

website; 

www.addvancedsolutions.co.uk 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

97.6% 98.9% 97.7% 98.9 96.9% 97.8% 98.4% 

 

Congratulations to: 

Reception:  Ibrahim 

Year 1:  Abel 

Year 2:  Lily R. 

Year 3:  Joshua 

Year 4:  Amelia 

Year 5:  Emily 

Year 6:  Niall  

ParentPay Debt  

Parents need to be aware that, on 31st March, 

Warrington School Meals Service will charge the 

school for any outstanding debt on ParentPay. If 

your child’s account is in debt at this point,      

payment will need to be brought into the school 

office in cash. Any further payments made to 

ParentPay after the cut-off date will be used for 

future meals.  Please ensure that your child’s      

account is in CREDIT by 30th March, especially if 

they have a school meal every day. Thank you.  



In Reception...Reception had a lovely 
time in Forest School this week! We 
have enjoyed reading 'Stanley's Stick' 
and  creating magic wands. We have 
been looking at how seeds grow and  
labelling pictures of a plant. In Maths 
this week, we have been learning about 
our number bonds to 5 using five 
frames. What a busy week Reception!  

In Year 1…This week in Year 1, we have 

been adding two numbers together using 

tens frames as well as number lines. We 

have been naming the capital cities of the 

four UK countries with Miss Horton. In 

English, we made lost posters to find the 

cheeky Gingerbread Man! If you see him, 

please let us know! 

In Year 2...Year 2 have worked extremely 

hard this week. In Maths, we have moved 
onto our multiplication and division unit. In 
English, we have planned our story re-tell 
in preparation for our writing next week. In 
Geography, we identified and located the 
five oceans around the world.  In DT, we 
have looked at moving vehicles to inspire 
us to create our own designs.   

In Year 3...This week I have been super 

impressed with the resilience Year Three 

have shown completing all of their Spring 

tests to the best of their ability. They 

have also had time to make pyramids,  

investigate soils, build dens and play   

rugby. Another great week year Three! 

In Year 4...This week Year 4 have 
worked hard completing                  
assessments in our core subjects. 
We also enjoyed a visit from Nabeel, 
a local Imam, who taught us all 
about Ramadan as part of our RE 
unit, exploring religious attitudes   
towards food.  

In Year 5…Year 5 walked to 
Penketh Library this week. We 
explored the children's section 
with the help of Donna the      
Librarian.  Whilst we were 
there, we completed a book   
review and book hunt!   

In Year 6...This week, Year 6 have 
started designing their automata toy 
for their DT project and have also 
written some really powerful diary 
entries, as if they were Henry Brown. 
In RE, we have looked at what events 
led to Jesus' death and how different 
people felt about it.  



 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

 Football Superstars; Frankie (Player of the Week from Cromwell JFC and 
Player of the Match from Whittle Hall Wolves JFC), Viaan (Player of the 
Month from Bank Quay Rovers JFC). 

 Super Swimmers; Emily (Level 4 Swim certificate and badge). 

 Dance Superstars; Isabelle (Star of the Week from Abigail Barlow Dance 
Academy), Mya (Star of the Week from Sarah Royle School of Dance), 
Esmea (Star of the Week from Abigail Barlow Dance Academy) & Effie, 
who received a certificate for attending her first Mini Ballet Class from  
Abigail Barlow Dance Academy. 

 Gymnasts; Phoebe (Gymnast of the Month from Penketh Gymnastics 
Club), Alice and Edie (Certificates from Warrington Gymnastics Club). 

 Joshua, who received Star of the Day from Warrington Sports Academy.  

 



 

 

 

Monday 4th to Monday 11th March: Sponsored Read for World Book Day (information 

was sent out last week). 

Monday 4th to Friday 15th March: Parent and Pupil surveys to be carried out.  

Thursday 7th March: World Book Day. Children to come dressed as a character from their 

favourite book.  

Friday 15th March: Own Clothes Day, please bring a chocolate donation for the PTFA    

Easter Bingo and Quiz. 

Friday 22nd March: PTFA Easter Bingo and Quiz Evening 6pm. 

 

 

Reception:  Mya 

Year 1:  Sophia 

Year 2:  Charlotte 

Year 3:  Savannah 

Year 4:  James 

Year 5:  Hazel 

Year 6:  Lily  

     

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Macaroni Cheese 

Vegetarian Sausage 

Roll, Baked Diced 

Potatoes 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Strawberry  Ice 

Cream Roll 

Curry, 50/50 Rice 

Baked Fishcake,  

Potato Waffles 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Fresh Fruit           

Segments  or       

Yoghurt 

Pork Sausage, Mash 

& Gravy 

Hot Tuna Panini , 

Coleslaw  & Salad 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Blueberry Cake 

Oven Baked Fish   

Fingers or Crumb 

Coated  Chicken, 

Chunky Chips 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Shortbread Biscuit 

Pasta Bake 

Cheese Flan, Potato 

Wedges 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Jelly & Fruit 

 



PTFA NEWS 

Our recent Recycle 4 School clothes collection raised £100! Thank you to 

all who donated. A further collection will take place in the future. 


